
December 2020

 

Christmas Dinner 

Saturday, December 5   19:00   Provisional 
Restaurant du Port, 1009 Pully 

 
NOTICE:  After the regretful cancellation of the North Korea presentation we remain in full hope that we can 
get together in December for the traditional Christmas dinner. See below what we have prepared for you.  

 
This year’s Christmas party is to be celebrated jointly, like last year, between ICL & English Speaking/Anglo-
Swiss Club of Lausanne at a private room specially reserved for us. 

 
As usual, please bring along a nicely wrapped present for 
Santa’s sack (something around CHF 10 will be fine) so 
that everybody receives a gift.  
 
We’ve assured Santa that if his sack is too heavy we will 
gladly provide an elf or two to help. Rudolph, always 
trying to find a way of eating his dinner with us and not 
outside in the cold/rain/snow with all the other 
reindeer!!    
 
At popular demand there will be the least challenging 
Christmas quiz ever ! 
 

Cost : SFr 60 members / Sfr 70 non-members.   
           The price includes a welcome drink but not the beverages you order to accompany your dinner.     
Deadline and Signing up : Please mark the date in your agendas.   
At the end of November new covid rules and regulations will be decided and they will determine whether the 
Christmas Dinner is possible. We will then let you know whether we get approval from the restaurant and also 
on possible restrictions or particular measures. 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Forthcoming Events 

Note:  ICL will continue to organize club events as long as the sanitary restrictions and requirements allow it. Please 

understand if there are changes or even cancellations on short notice. 
In January, in the second half of the month, we plan to have our traditional New Year Brunch. More information will 
be sent out in December. Also check from time to time our internet site icl-club.ch.  

 
Membership Renewal    
Many of our members have rapidly renewed and paid their membership for the new ICL year. Many thanks for this 
from Chris, our treasurer. He invites those who have not yet renewed to do so at their earliest convenience. 
 

On the lighter side 

‘Don't worry, the corona virus won't last long - it's made in China...' (ndr This is what they said in March !) 
‘One laugh a day, keeps covid away’. 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
Please remember our web address www.icl-club.ch. There you can always find information on activities in case you 

lose the monthly ICL information page. 
 

 


